
Sometimes, 
less is more.
One way to achieve a more sustainable energy future is to use 
less energy. It’s why we teach customers how to save energy 
and reward them for adopting energy-efficiency measures.  
Learn more at myavista.com/getrebates

https://myavista.com/getrebates


In support of conservation targets set by Washington’s Energy Independence Act 
(Voter Initiative 937) in 2006, Avista and our Washington customers continue to 
demonstrate impressive energy-saving progress.

In addition to improvements we’ve made to our energy delivery system, we want 
to thank our many customers who used our energy-saving rebate and incentive 
programs to improve the energy efficiency of their homes and businesses.

Together, we saved over 84,827 megawatts of electricity and 1,263,481 therms 
of natural gas between 2022 and 2023. That’s enough energy to power 7,480 
electric homes and 1,595 natural gas homes for an entire year! 

Let’s keep up the great work!

Together, 
we’ll power 
the future.

These conservation savings were reviewed and approved by 
the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission on 
January 31, 2025 (natural gas) and February 7, 2025 (electric). 

AVA661i


